Issue Date: 07/21/2020

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Building Maryland’s Future by Connecting Communities

Arliss Street Closure

When: Beginning on or about August 22, 2020

What: The Purple Line will implement a closure of Arliss Street between Flower Ave and Piney
Branch Road for construction. The closure will be in place for approximately 18 months and local
access to businesses and residents will be maintained. The detour can be viewed below
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Please note that weather and unforeseen conditions may impact work schedule.
To sign up to receive construction alerts via text message or email visit the website below.
PURPLE LINE é
TRANSIT CONSTRUCTORS

WWW.PURPLELINEMD.COM

OUTREACH@PLTCLLC.COM

240.424.5325



